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Dear Members, 

In accordance with the Fair Work (Registered Organisations) Act 2009 and Rule 38 of the ALAEA 
Rules, the 2023 ALAEA Audited Financial Report is now available for members to view on our website, 
www.alaea.asn.au in the member notices section.  

Electronic copies are available as above however any member without internet access or who wishes to 
receive a hard copy of any of the documents, please contact our Federal Office to arrange on 02 9554 
9399 

 

Best wishes  

 

Stephen Purvinas 
Federal Secretary 
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